

East Worlington Parish Hall Newsletter



Project Edition 01 - Week Ending 22 December 2017

Parish Hall Kitchen Refurbishment Project

Kitchen Project Starts

I'm pleased to confirm that after two years of planning and fund-raising we are now starting our Kitchen Project. This provides a fantastic opportunity to thank all our community and supporters who have helped in many ways to get us to this stage. Community expectations, aspirations and need have underpinned the motivation and determination to establish and drive forward this project. Thanks go to those who have organised and undertaken a range of fundraising activities and to all those that have supported events and made financial contribution to the project. Volunteers again provided a major contribution during the planning and development phases and play an important part in the project implementation. Contractors plan to start on 3rd January 2018.

The project includes: adding insulation where possible; levelling the floor and adding a damp proof membrane; improving the poor fitting external door; conserving the roof with original materials; skimming the walls to provide easy clean surfaces; improving the electrics and plumbing; installing new energy efficient lights; installing new kitchen units; installing a large cooker and a dishwasher; and decorating.



The Kitchen Early December 2017

These photos show the kitchen we have known for many years before we start the work to refurbish it. We have recycled and reused where possible.













Supported by

The National Lottery®

through the Heritage Lottery Fund



Parish Hall Kitchen Refurbishment Project

Preparing the kitchen for the builder

Clearing the Kitchen

The first job in preparation for the builder starting work was to clear the cupboards, shelves and worktops and store the crockery, cutlery and kitchen equipment. This work was undertaken by a group of community volunteers









Removing the Units

When the kitchen was clear of equipment the second team of community volunteers moved in and removed all the kitchen units and floor covering to provide a 'blank canvas' for the builder to start.









The Kitchen Now Ready For Builder

With all the units removed this is what the kitchen looks like. It will be good to compare this to the finished results









http://www.eastworlingtonparishhall.btck.co.uk/

https://www.facebook.com/EastWorlingtonParishHall/

https://twitter.com/EWPHHeritage http://ewparishhall.blogspot.co.uk/

Key details:

For bookings please contact: Lorna Manton

Tel: 01884 860657

Email: bookings@ewph.uk

Please contact us to discuss your particular requirements

